
Video Broadcasts from the Sanctuary 
 
We are very excited to announce that we are now able to stream live our 
services from the sanctuary including Erev Shabbat services. They are not being 
recorded, simply broadcast live via computer link. The camera is stationary 
facing the Bimah.  
 
If you are attending services, once you enter the sanctuary, you are giving your 
permission to be included in the video stream broadcast. If you have any 
questions, please contact Joanne M. Rekoon, Executive Director of 
Congregation Shir Shalom. 


